
                    Marie Bashir Public School 

159 Albert Road Strathfield, 2135 
  Phone: (02) 8736 4400 Fax: (02) 8736 4450 

Email: mariebashir-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Web: www.mariebashirpublicschool.com.au 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
    
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
In 2018 Marie Bashir Public School will be operating the canteen. All proceeds will be reinvested into the 
school. The school will buy a variety of resources to support teaching and student learning. 
 
We are seeking volunteers to assist with the heating and packaging of food orders into class groups. 
Please complete the attached table below and return it to the front office by Friday 13th April 2018 
 

 
Thank you 
 

Ms Attard                                                                                         
Principal                                                                                

 
PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE 

 Date  Parent’s Name (Volunteer) Child’s Name Child’s 
Class 

Mobile  
Number 

1 Friday 4th May      

2 Friday 11th May      

3 Friday 18th May     

4 Friday 25th May      

5 Friday 1st June      

6 Friday 8th  June     

7 Friday 15th June      

8 Friday 22nd June     

9 Friday 29th June     

10 Friday 6th July     
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